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Chapel Hill 
Christian Academy

December 2022
Dear Parents,

   It's during this time of the year, we often find ourselves wondering
where has time gone!  We are  looking forward to finding many ways
throughout the next two weeks to celebrate this special time of the
year with our students. The season of remembering the birth of our
Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ is upon us!

 Things to look forward to:

-  Starting 12/5 our school will have Christmas daily themes. Feel
free to have your child dress for the theme and/or should you feel
inclined to send in a themed snack or dessert for your child to
share. The more festivities the better!

Snowflake 12/5
Evergreen 12/6

Candy cane 12/7
Hot cocoa 12/12

Gifts 12/13
Christmas Story 12/14

-  Gift exchange - The annual classmate gift exchange will occur on
Wednesday, December 14th. PLEASE send in the gift your child
bought for their classmate on Tuesday, December 13th to ensure all
gifts have arrived and students aren't left out on the day of the party.
Please do not forget to label the gift with the recipients name and
have it wrapped as well.

-  We will have a schoolwide Christmas Party on December 14th, it
will include : Classroom party, student gift exchange, pizza provided
for lunch,  Christmas attire contest ( Most festive will win a gift
card), along with games and activities to celebrate this incredible
time of the year !

 From all of us here at Chapel Hill Christian Academy,

 we are wishing you and your family a very 

Merry Christmas & safe and Happy New Year !


